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Latest news on Auckland fruit flies 
Summerfruit NZ is actively participating in the response efforts in Auckland. As GIA signatories, 
we are working in close collaboration with MPI and other potentially affected industries to 
effectively respond to this biosecurity threat. Read more. 

 
Market data 
Export market information for the week ending 17 February 2019 is available online. Read more. 

 
Can you tell a Queensland fruit fly from an Oriental fruit fly? 
Fact sheets on summerfruit’s most unwanted pests and diseases are now available on our website. 
They provide additional technical information to our recently released Most Unwanted poster and 
are intended to assist growers and others in identifying these unwanted organisms. Read more. 

 
Free NZQA biosecurity micro-credential course available 
Primary Industry Training Organisation, together with Summerfruit New Zealand and other 
horticulture industries, have developed a biosecurity micro-credential (a short, focused piece of 
learning) to enhance industry biosecurity capability. Read more. 
 
Board meeting next week 
Don’t forget that the Summerfruit NZ Board is meeting on 27-28 February in Napier. If you have 
anything you want raised for discussion at the meeting, please contact your local Board Director or 
send Marie an email by clicking here. 

 
Meetings 

27-28 February Board Napier Midday East Pier Hotel 

5-6 June Conference Queenstown 9am Various venues 

https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/fruit-fly-found-in-auckland/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/industry/market-data/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/biosecurity/summerfruits-most-unwanted/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/can-you-tell-a-queensland-fruit-fly-from-an-oriental-fruit-fly/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/nzqa-2/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/board-members/
mailto:marie@summerfruitnz.co.nz?subject=Board%20meeting
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